
TELEPHONE 

34 0484 

BacteriologY Department Parkville, N.2, Victoria 

BH.HB 30th October, 1961 

Mr. M. H. Bennett,
 
Clerical Off'icer,
 
Tasmanian Regional laboratory,
 
C.S.I.R.O.,
 
nStowelln,
 
Stowell Avenue,
 
Hobart. Tasmania.
 

Dear Mr. Bennett, 

Thank you f'or your letter of' 26th October. The 
procedure regarding l1S8 ot the 00-60 source at Dandenong 
is that they are handled admi n i s t rat i ve4" by the Control 
CODIIlittee of' the Gamma Radiation Hesearch Laboratory (of' 
which I am a member). Complete information about this 
CODBDittee wUl short4" be circulated to interested bodies. 
For the present case I shall make the necessary arrange­
ments myself as very l;l.ttle work is involved aDd you will 
hear trom the Secretary of' the Committee within a f'ew days 
when and where to sem the seed. I do not think alV' charge 
will be involved. For your information Dr. E. L. French, 
C.S.I.R.O. Division of' Animal Health, Parkville, Victoria, 
is the of'f'icial C.S.I.R.O. delegate on the Control Committee. 

Yours sincere4", 

~~t;%Tfdru~l 
(Dr.) B. W. HOLLOilAY 

Header in Microbial Genetics. 


